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The American Association of Philosophy Teachers (AAPT) is seeking speakers for a panel 
discussion on anti-racist teaching, facilitated by Manuel Chávez of Monmouth University. This 
panel will be part of our virtual workshop-conference, “AAPT 2020: Anti-Racist and Pandemic 
Pedagogies,” to be held July 22-24, 2020 in place of our previously planned gathering at 
Otterbein University (now postponed until the summer of 2021).  
 
Possible topics include (but are not limited to) the following: 
 

 Anti-racist and inclusive course design 

 Facilitating class discussions on race and identity 

 Racism and education technology 

 Anti-racist and inclusive syllabus language and course policies 

 Anti-racist learning outcomes in philosophy classes 

 Decolonizing curricula     
 
If you are interested in being a panelist, please submit a proposal of 150-200 words in which 
you explain your interest in participating and the expertise you would bring to the conversation. 
The AAPT will provide to each panelist a modest honorarium and a free membership for new 
members. 
 

Proposals are due by July 1, 2020 and should be sent to  
Manuel Chavez at mchavez@monmouth.edu.  
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